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November 8, 1957

Lindsay Chemical Company
West Chicago, Illinois

Attentiont Mr. lHoward £. Eremers
Technical Assistant to the President

Gentlemen:

License Yo. R-106 issued to your company by the Atomic Energy
Commission for use of source materials has been assigned to
the Chicago Operations Office for compliance inspection.

I would like to arrange to schecule an inspection of your
program during the first weck in Deceaber.

I will call you by telephone about November 18 so that we can
set a mutually convenient time and discuss related matters.

Very truly gours,

Roy C. Fageman, Director
Inspection Division

CC: Donald I. Walker
Idaho Operations Office

For your information. We will check with you about
the 18th on this matter.

CC: Robert R. French
State of Illinois (lMailed 11-25-57)

9507028259 850408
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